
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Totnes    Term: Autumn Term 1                2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

A busy fun – filled first term in Totnes! 

 

The students have settled in beautifully 

and have established good routines in 

their new class. We have thoroughly 

enjoyed our Thursday afternoons, 

where we have had World of Work 

sessions with Karen and then 

dodgeball with Kieron in the hall. The 

world of work sessions helped develop 

the students interview skills and we 

were so proud when they interviewed 

various roles around the school and 

they all got their chosen role! 

 

As well as this, we have had plenty of 

trips to the park and Thatcham Lakes 

to help build and develop 

relationships outside of a classroom. 

 

A couple of weeks ago, we attended 

a Careers Fair at Newbury College. 

The class did fantastic with listening to 

different talks and initiating 

conversation with other employers. 

They were very mature and showed a 

willingness to engage with various 

organisations. 

 

In Cooking, the class continue to 

develop their chopping, grating and 

mixing skills. We have baked both 

sweet and savoury goods. 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25th October 2024 

First day back: 4th November 2024 

 


